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Rummel, Jeffrey

From: National Radio Quiet Zone (NRQZ) <nrqz@nrao.edu>

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 10:27 AM

To: Rummel, Jeffrey; National Radio Quiet Zone (NRQZ)

Cc: Quay, Noah B. [US-US]; Sweeney, Dan [US-US]

Subject: RE: For NRQZ's Sheldon Wasik - Leidos - Anticipated FCC Experimental Special 

Temporary Authority Request - File No. 1403-EX-ST-2022 {External}

Attachments: 220812A Coordination Notice and Acknowledgement.pdf

Good Morning Jeff,

Thank you for the coordination, especially in the protected Radio Astronomy Band. We acknowledge the coordination 
process, and confirm that the frequency 74.7 MHz was selected to not interfere in the 73-74.6 MHz Radio Astronomy 
band. Attached is a letter from NRAO formally confirming this process of coordination.

We request that the FCC proceed with this application as if coordination has been completed, as we are still working 
through the formal request, and do not want the NRQZ Office to be a hold up on this license. If you need anything else 
from the NRQZ in the meantime, please feel free contact me via this email of the phone number attached on the letter. 
As always, thank you for reaching out to us.

Thanks,
Sheldon Wasik
NRQZ Program Administrator

From: Rummel, Jeffrey <jeffrey.rummel@afslaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 9:57 AM
To: National Radio Quiet Zone (NRQZ) <nrqz@nrao.edu>
Cc: Quay, Noah B. [US-US] <NOAH.B.QUAY@leidos.com>; Sweeney, Dan [US-US] <dan.sweeney@leidos.com>
Subject: For NRQZ's Sheldon Wasik - Leidos - Anticipated FCC Experimental Special Temporary Authority Request - File 
No. 1403-EX-ST-2022 {External}

Mr. Wasik:

Good morning.

As we discussed, attached is the draft of the Experimental STA Request that Leidos intends to file with the FCC today, 
which contains only 2 frequencies – 74.7 MHz and 233.2 MHz.

As we further discussed, if NRQZ is able to confirm this morning that the frequency 74.7 MHz was selected pursuant to 
discussions between Leidos and NRQZ, that would be greatly appreciated – so we can advise the FCC of such prior 
coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.






